## American Academy of Micropigmentation



**Board of Directors** 

Charles Zwerling, M.D. Chairman of the Board

> Linda Dixon, MD President

Kristanne Matzek, Ph.D Vice-President

Robin Hays Immediate Past President

> Pamela Horton, Secretary- Treasurer

Roxanne Gloria, Director of Education

Sadie Futrell, Administrative Secretary June 11, 2004

Giora Angres, M.D. 6455 La Jolla Blvd. Suite 121 La Jolla, California 92037 Phone 619-551-9958

Dear Dr. Angres,

On behalf of the board of directors of the American Academy of Micropigmentation, I would like to thank you for the generous donation to our organization of your patents for the permanent eyeliner technique. As the a member emeritus of the American Academy of Micropigmentation, the patent holder and inventor of the permanent eye liner technique, we are honored that you have decided to support our organization. The main goal of the Academy is to develop certification and quality assurance in micropigmentation. Your donation and support will help us achieve this goal.

Your generous gift of your patents is tax deductible as the American Academy of Micropigmentation, Inc. has been granted tax emption status under section 501 € (3) by the Internal Revenue Code with the tax identification number 56-767144

Thank you for your generous support

Sincerely,

Charles S. Zwerling, MD, FACS, FICS, FRCS

Chairman of the Board

American Academy of Micropigmentation, Inc.